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A proposal to expand Manor Park Primary School by one form of entry by September 
2017  

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 that The London Borough of Sutton proposes to make a prescribed alteration to 
Manor Park Primary School, Greyhound Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 4AW from 01 
September 2017. 

Manor Park Primary School is a community primary school for pupils aged 3 to 11. 

The London Borough of Sutton, in partnership with the Governors of Manor Park 
Primary School, is proposing that the school expands from a 2 form entry primary 
school with a Published Admission Number of 60 (total capacity of 420 pupils plus 
nursery), to a 3 form entry primary school with a Published Admission Number of 90 
(total capacity of 630 pupils plus nursery). This proposal will become effective from 
September 2017. The current number of pupils registered at the school is 509.  

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. The complete proposal is 
published on https://sutton.citizenspace.com/. Copies of the complete proposal can be 
obtained from: Kieran Holliday, The Grove, Carshalton, Surrey, SM5 3AL. 
primaryexpansion@sutton.gov.uk  

Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may 
object to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to the named Officer 
above. 

Signed: Kieran Holliday – Head of Pupil Based Commissioning – Sutton Borough 
Council 

Publication Date: 15 October 2015 
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